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Sponsorship Opportunities

St. thomas the apostle catholic school is a tax empempt - non profit number 38-1359587

Dear Family, Friends, and Supporters of St. Thomas the Apostle School,

St. Thomas the Apostle School in Ann Arbor is preparing for our annual Green and Gold Gala on April 19, 2024. 
We extend our heartfelt invitation to your family or business to join us in supporting this significant event.

St. Thomas the Apostle School provides a nurturing and classical Catholic learning environment from Preschool 
through High School. As a ministry of St. Thomas Catholic Parish, our school is dedicated to serving families 
who are practicing Catholics and attending weekly Sunday Mass. We pride ourselves on fostering a deep sense of 
faith and classical learning, centered around the sacramental life and the profound belief in Jesus truly present in 
the Eucharist.

The Green and Gold Gala serves as a crucial fundraiser for our school, enabling us to maintain the high standards 
of education and spiritual development that we strive to provide our students. Your generous support will 
contribute directly to the success of our mission, ensuring that St. Thomas the Apostle School continues to be a 
beacon of faith, knowledge, and community for years to come.

We look forward to the possibility of your involvement in the Green and Gold Gala and the opportunity to 
showcase our gratitude for your support. Together, we can make a lasting difference in the lives of the students at 
St. Thomas the Apostle School. Please take time to look over the sponsorship levels. If you have any questions, 
please reach out to me directly.

In Christ,

 Michael J Sauter
 Headmaster
 St. Thomas the Apostle School
 Ann Arbor, Michigan
 (734) 769-0911


